
 

March 2014 

Hi to everyone,hope you had time to go through the February News letter and also addition on  

15 - 02-2014.  As always your suggestions and constructive criticism are most welcome. 

By the way have you realised that with this News letter AAAWI has created a new record,it has broken 

its earlier record of having only one issue and then stopping. 

The EEIM participants are back and apart from a general “ It was a good course” we will have some 

more input in future issues. 

We arranged a send off to the two interns, who had a great time in India as trainees and also as guests 

at several social activities. Our sincere thanks to all the members who generously gave their time and 

resources to make this possible. 

We are pleased to announce starting of regular feature about history of  AOTS & AAAWI. The first 

contribution will be from our past president Mr. K V Banavalkar.We are sure all will be interested. 

All members will be happy to know that Delhi property of FAAAI has been sold. Our share of the 

proceeds will be available after due diligence regarding capital gains tax etc. 

We have newly installed  

1. A computer & a Laser Printer 

2. Modern PA System 

This will make our seminar room fairly upmarket. Do try and take advantage of concessional rates for 

members. 

You will be able to see some new & some old photographs in the gallery.  Do send us your own photos 

associated with AAAWI. 

Lastly I would like to know from all whether you approve of 

1. Miscellaneous feature presenting some light moments 

2. Starting of a new feature announcing memorable events (wedding,starting of new activities etc.) 

in the lives of members. 

With best regards, 

Prasad Patawradhan 

President and Editor 


